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 020 8478 6059 

Dear Prospective Applicant,
Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher of Salisbury Primary School. 
The Governors of Salisbury Primary School are seeking to appoint a progressive, inspirational, passionate and driven Headteacher to continue to build on the school’s current achievements and highly valued culture. 

As you will see from our website, we are a vibrant and exciting school with a strong emphasis on creativity as an aid to learning. We strive to give all of our student’s positive, memorable experiences at all times, whilst also developing both personally and academically in preparation for the next stage of their education.

Our children are extremely well-behaved, enjoy learning and love coming to school. At Salisbury Primary  Primary, education is about the whole experience for the students being safe and enriching. The school serves a diverse multi-cultural and multi-faith community with over 500 students where we provide an inspiring cross curricular approach to learning which draws upon the rich cultural community we serve and celebrate diversity in all its forms.

Governors are very supportive and are proud to be part of the wider school community. We wish to appoint a new Headteacher who will share our vision, be creative, innovative and lead our amazing school on the next stage of its journey. 

Salisbury Primary School continues to be a ‘Good School’ (Ofsted January 2024).  The report recognised that ‘we are a happy, inclusive, welcoming school, where behaviour is excellent’.

We are proud of our school, the staff and students and would warmly welcome prospective applicants to visit us prior to application to learn more about the role and to view the school.
Thank you.

Yvonne Murray
Chair of the Governing Board
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